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Surprise!! Something different this month.  If you 
ibwfoƴu!cffo!up!uijt!Nvtfvn-!zpv!tipvme!nblf!b!qpjou!
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was the original school in the City of Conway.  The at-
tached building on the right is the auditorium, where 
there are weekly films, or speakers on local history,   
plus other events the public can attend at no charge.  
For a small fee, you can become a member which will 
enable you to attend special events for members only.  
Bob & I attend as members which is one of the few 
things we feel comfortable doing, even during the  pre-
sent pandemic. Everyone respects distancing and 
wears masks.  You can check out the Museum on line.  

Horry County Museum  
Conway, SC 

The event in this newsletter is on making wreaths from 
wjoft!dpmmfdufe!bu!uif!hsbqf!wjofzbset!po!ƶuif!gbsnƷ-!
also part of the Museum.  Hillary Winburn, in the pic-
ture below, was our instructor.  She hand picked the 
wjoft!po!uif!ƶGbsnƷ/ 

We had a small group, which was probably good, as we 
needed the space.  The event was held at the Farm, in a 
room off the store.  We had a good time and of course, 
kept our wreaths!  Bob & I are in the photos just above.  


